
 

THE PATCH PRIMARY  
PREP TRANSITION DATES 2024 

Our transition sessions give children an opportunity to meet our Prep teachers, 
get familiarised with our school and meet children from other Kindergartens.  
 

Parent Information Session Wednesday 6th November 2024 6-7pm in the library. 
Meet the team! Come along and connect with all the people that will help you transition to 
school life at The Patch. The Prep team will give you a rundown of the transition process 
and what school will look like for your Preps starting next year. Come along with your 
questions, we are here to help! 
Session1:  Thursday 7th November 2024 9.30am-10.30am 

Children will spend time in the Prep classroom and will have an opportunity 
to play, listen to stories and sing songs.  
Session 2: Thursday 14th November 2024 9.30am-10.30am 

 Similar to the first session, children will get to know each other, play games 
and do an activity in the classroom.  

  

Session 3 Thursday 28th November 2024 9.30am-10.30am   Nature Based Learning 

During this transition session students will experience how we can learn 
outside in nature! 
 Session 4 Thursday 5th December 2024 9.15am-10.45am –  
Specialist Sessions -Art, Music, STEM (we will not be doing PE during this session) 

During this transition session students will rotate between some of 
specialist classes.  

  Session 5: Tuesday 10th December – Whole school ‘Step Up’ day 9.30am-10.30am 

Children will spend time in their new grade and classroom and meet their 
Grade 6 buddy. 
 
For more information contact our Prep teachers or Kim in our office: 
Karen Robinson  karen.robinson@education.vic.gov.au  
Alesha Sangster alesha.sangster@education.vic.gov.au 
Kim Small the.patch.ps@education.vic.gov.au or Phone:9756 7463 
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